
To Full Council 

 

Notice of Motion 

 

Water Fountains & Water Bottle Refill Points 
 

 

Single use plastics cause considerable harm to the environment and contribute to the litter 

problem on our beaches and open spaces. We also note the damage that plastics cause to our 

seas and marine life. To help reduce single use plastics:  

 

This Council therefore resolves that it should: 

 
1. Promote existing water fountains and water bottle refill points. 

 

2. Extend the provision of water fountains and water bottle refill points in public areas. 

 

 

Proposed By: Cllr Bright 
  
Seconded By Cllr Buck 

Cllr Nelson 
Cllr Boyd 
Cllr Cox 
Cllr Burzotta 
Cllr Davidson 
Cllr Dear 
Cllr Evans 
Cllr Flewitt 
Cllr Folkard 
Cllr Garne 
Cllr Garston 
Cllr Habermel 
Cllr Jarvis 
Cllr Bright 
Cllr McGlone 
Cllr Moring 
Cllr Salter 
Cllr Walker 
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